
Hello! I have been asked to write a short blurb about myself, so that you can have a 
little more insight into me as a class teacher at St. Mary’s CofE (Aided) Primary 
School. 
 
My name is Miss Taylor and this will be both my first year teaching and working at St 
Mary’s. I originally went to Nottingham Trent University to study psychology and 
found the lectures on educational psychology fascinating, so decided to take a big 
leap and pursue a career in education. From here I studied Primary Education at the 
University of Winchester with a specialism in English. I loved learning about the 
different creative approaches into teaching and how to cater for the large array of 
different learning styles that make each child unique. 
 
As a previous pupil at St Marys, I have very strong ties with the school and I am 
really looking forward to teaching here too. I have lived in Pulborough for my whole 
life and therefore have strong links with the local community and the church. 
  
When I am not teaching, I love to spend my time baking, kayaking or walking my dog 
Susie. I am looking forward to getting to know the new members of Ireland class and 
cannot wait to see the children flourish as they continue their learning journey 
into Year three. 
 
If you have any questions, or would like to introduce yourself; please feel free to 
speak to me at the end of the day. Alternatively, you can contact me through our 
class email address: ireland@stmarysprimarypulborough.co.uk. 
Best wishes, 
Miss Taylor 
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